Kate Phillips
Regeneration and Planning Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Judd Street
London WC1II 9JE

also by e-mail: planning@camden.gov.uk

4 The Hexagon, Fitzroy Park, London. N6 6HU Planning Application ref: 2016/3252/P

OBJECTIONS TO APPLICATION (AS AMENDED)

Dear Kate Phillips,

I am writing to object to the planning application concerning 4 The Hexagon (ref: 2016/3252/P), despite amendments stated by SOUP on behalf of the applicants in a letter to Camden on the 18th October 2016.

My neighbour, Bernard Carnell at 1 The Hexagon, has written to you on behalf of all the residents of The Hexagon and I am putting on record that I fully support the comments and objections of Mr. Carnell.

However, I reiterate my concern specifically for 2 The Hexagon. Should planning permission be granted, the vehicles required for the demolition and construction process would create a safety risk for us. The only way to leave our house is by stepping into the Hexagon road itself, at a point where the path is very narrow. Any vehicle of the size required for the proposed development would block even pedestrian access to our house. If these vehicles are reversing down the Hexagon drivers would not easily see a person exiting our home. My husband suffers from dementia and needs carers and other helpers to be able to reach him every day. I am concerned he would not be able to navigate the situation safely. We also have a 7-year old daughter who uses the road to access the house.

Kind regards,

Anna Söderström

2 The Hexagon Fitzroy Park London N6 6HR